
"The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more 
you learn, the more places you’ll go." 

— Dr. Seuss 

 

When: Monday 22nd January 2024 

Where: School Hall – Sign in at Reception  

Times: Morning Session 9am start 

            Afternoon Session 2.45pm start 

 

Parents of children from ALL Year groups are invited to join us for a 
short session to find out how to support your child with reading at 
home. 

 

The session will include: 

 Information on what your child should be reading and how 
often. 

 Strategies to use if your child is struggling to read a word. 
 Questions you can ask to check and support their 

understanding.  
 Q&A session.  
 Opportunity to read with your child/children. 
 Recommended book lists. 

 

 


